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September 2, 1982

I

Westinghouse Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. M. D' Amore, Manager

Columbia Plant
Nuclear Fuel Division
Drawer R
Columbia, SC 29250

|
'

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 70-1151/82-14

Thank you for your letter of August 20, 1982, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC License
No. SNM-1107 brought to your attention in our letter of August 2, 1982. We
will examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by A. F. Gibson)

(

} A. F. Gibson, Chief

! Technical Inspection Branch '

'

Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

|

bcc: License Fee Management Branch
State of South Carolina
Document Management Branch
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